
 

 

Would you like to work for Te Aponga Uira (TAU)? 

Te Aponga Uira is inviting applications from those who are keen to fill 
one vacant position; 

1. Senior Field Officer – Network Division 

Do you have a minimum of 3 years of operational experience in the 
electrical industry? Are you keen to work in a challenging but exciting 

environment? If this sounds like you, please apply.  

A Copy of the Job Description for the role and application form can be 
uplifted from our office in Tutakimoa or an e-copy can be sent to you. 

Applications for the role will close on Thursday 2nd February 2023 at 
4:30pm. 

For any queries, please contact Human Resources Office on email; 

isasala@electricity.co.ck; 

Or Phone 20054, 8:00am – 4:00pm weekdays. 

 

 


